
 
 
 
 

 
 

19th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
Update Re: Dickens Drive & Kipling Hill Redevelopment. 
 

As per our last engagement event in January, we let you know that Newport City 
Homes were working hard to gain planning permission for the Dickens Drive & 
Kipling Hill redevelopment. 
 
I am writing to keep you updated, that we have now had feedback from the local 
planning authority at Newport City Council. We are now working on incorporating this 
feedback into a revised planning proposal. 
 
 
We hope that the revised proposal will be approved, to allow us to continue our work 
and move ahead with the build.  
 
We will keep you updated as we know more, and we are planning to arrange another 
engagement event for you to come and see our updated proposals. We will be in 
touch with more details of this.  
 
 

 

In the meantime, please get in touch with me if you have any questions. 
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Morgan Goff 
Development Manager   
Newport City Homes 
e-mail: morgan.goff@newportcityhomes.com 
telephone: 07563 373974  
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